
 

7th July 2017 

Things to note: 

We will be postponing our teddy bear sale until Monday 17th July 2017. We hope you 

will be able to join us for our teddy bear sale and PE afternoon. More information 

will be sent out next week regarding this event. 

Thank you to all who are considering sending in items to give to Barnardo’s charity. 

We aren’t asking for much but perhaps one item per child would equate to 31 items 

to be sold at Barnardo’s and I am sure every penny will be appreciated. Could all 

donations be given in to Crystal Class by Thursday 13th July and we shall then take 

these items to Barnardo’s ourselves. Thank you again for your support. 

 

What we have been learning: 

English: We have continued to develop our ‘PEEing’ (Point, Evidence, Explain) skills 

within reading comprehension, applying these skills to the inferencing of characters.  

Maths: We have been reviewing the importance of estimation. The children have 

learnt that it is important to estimate before carrying out a calculation so they can 

compare both answers. The children then applied their addition and subraction skills 

to problem-solving. They were able to use trial and error to find as many possible 

outcomes as they could. 

Project 5: Dragon’s Den – How can we decide who to help? 

As we have continued through this project, the children have considered the many 

different areas in need around the world. This has now inspired them to create a 

presentation where they will try and convince the rest of the class to vote for their 

charity to support. Thanks to Ned and his excellent personal interest in helping 

Bristol Care, lots of the class have decided to research and present on this charity, 

however there is still a range of charities in question. 

Once we have presented our presentations, the class will vote on who to support. 

The winning charity will then receive the money raised from our teddy bear sale.  

 



  


